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St. Edmund's is a welcoming and nurturing environment, where each individual is supported to 
develop morally, spiritually, socially, culturally and academically. Our extended community, through 
our Christian values of Love, Courage, Trust and Respect encourage each other in faith to ‘Let your 

light shine.’ (Matthew 5). 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                                         8th January 2024 
 
School Clubs Starting W/C Monday 15th January 
 

Please find below the clubs that are on offer during Terms 3 and 4.  These clubs will commence the week 

beginning Monday 15th January and finish the week ending Friday 22nd March. 

   

You will need to book your child’s clubs on the Schoolcomms/Gateway app. Please note that there are a 

limited number of spaces and these are allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please only book one 

club per day for your child.  The booking system will open at 7pm this Friday 12th January. 

 

DAY TIME CLUB YEAR 
GROUPS 

TEACHER 
 

CAPACITY 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm Lego 1 & 2 Mrs. Smith 20 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm Artist 2 to 4 Miss Aitchison 14 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm ICT 2 to 6 Miss McGill 14 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm Football 3 to 6 Mr. Ledger 26 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm Puzzles (crosswords etc.) 3 to 6 Mrs. Down 16 

Monday 3.15pm-4pm Knit & Natter 4 to 6 Mrs. Norsworthy 12 

Tuesday 3.15pm-4pm Draw Along With Me 2 to 4 Mrs. Temp 20 

Tuesday 3.15pm-4pm Board Games 3 to 6 Miss Elvidge 16 

Thursday 3.15pm-4pm Multi-Sports 2 to 6 Mrs. Sellek 20 

 

Please note that if a child misses two club sessions they will be taken off the club register.  Any child 

attending a club must stay until the end of the club time, as the teachers work hard to plan projects to 

undertake with the children and therefore a commitment must be made.  Children must be collected from 

after school clubs promptly at 4pm, from the playground. Children that are collected late will lose their 

place. 

 

If the club that you want to book is full, please email Mrs Massey (office@st-edmunds.kent.sch.uk) who is 

responsible for waiting lists and will contact you should a space become available.  Requests made by any 

other method (i.e. Facebook/Twitter) will not be actioned. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Ruth Stoneham 
Head of School 
 

 

http://www.st-edmunds.kent.sch.uk/

